
 CHARTIERS TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 
BUDGET WORKSHOP 

THURSDAY 
November 14, 2019 

5:00 P.M. 
 

MEETING CANCELED  
 

The supervisors and Township Manager canceled the advertised 5:00 PM meeting for 
the above date as there was not a quorum of Supervisors able to be present. 
 
 
Notice was posted for public knowledge. 
 
 
The next Budget Meeting is scheduled for 5:00 P.M., November 19, 2019 and will; focus 
on Capital Reserve and Act 13 Funds balances, requests and arriving at a balanced 
Budget for preliminary adoption at the November 26, 2019 regular meeting.   
 

                                                
 
 

 _______________________________ 
                                                     John M. Marcischak 
                                                      Secretary 
 
Bev Small – Recording Secretary 


